The best laid plans ..... 
[image: image1.wmf]So, at the end of the calendar year, and on Christmas Eve, how has my Fellowship been progressing?  A bit like my mastering how to edit this wiki page, it's had its problems! 
Predictably, perhaps, when we are all pursuing the same students, their willingness to participate in yet another interview is limited.  After following up all the expressions of interest recorded on the annual PTCC questionnaire, only one respondent agreed to an interview.  We duly arranged a date and he duly failed to turn up!

By contrast, Senior Tutors for PT have been reliable and provide a rich body of information and experience.  Those who have held earlier Fellowships are generous with their time and creative with their ideas.  To them, a sincere THANK YOU.

The upshot of this is that I have had to completely re-think how to obtain the qualitative information I need.  Fortunately, the PT questionnaires once again come into their own.  They offer such vivid insights into students' growth that it would be a crime not to draw more from these records than to use them for purposes of quality assurance alone.  My interviews with students have now been replaced with detailed examination of the qualitative data for placements 2007/08.  I am complementing this analysis with more extensive case studies as revealed in the essays written in the 2007 and 2008 SCEPTrE competitions.
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The other strand of my work has been more straightforward: the mapping of anticipated learning outcomes is on stream.   As I interview Senior Tutors, we discuss, confirm or amend the overview I have prepared for each programme's objectives.  So far, this has gone well.
As Christmas looms, I look forward to another day’s transcription of student feedback.  I can assure any readers that this surpasses viewing another ancient repeat on TV or squabbles around forced festivities!

Jenny Willis 24.12.08
